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Comments: I do not agreee with this plan.  It would harm the environment.  It should not be implimented.  Please

protect our forests instead of destroying them.  

 

This appears to be another attempt by the current administration to render the environment nonessential to the

local citizens and to benefit the business community in the guise of creating jobs.  

 

Extend this reduced review so the program can receive the local citizen input required.


